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Dear Public Service Commission Members; 

DEC 0 8 2014 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

ca2 K1-30 
I am a 78 year old Scott County farmer and the proposed 9.57 % increase in our electric rates 

is just one more obstacle in my efforts to run my farm and maintain my home. 

Each month in todays world I have to make decisions about many things that involve money, 

some of which I will either have to give up or try to cut back because of the constant increase in 

cost. 

I think it's easy for Kentucky Utilities to ask for increases from its customers rather than learn to 

live within its current revenue as that seems to be the norm for todays corporate attitude. 

Our economy is precarious today as we are trying to come out of the economic crash of 2008. 

I urge you to provide an equal place in your minds for the people of Kentucky that Kentucky 

Utilities serves and vote to assure that the rates you approve are in line with the much lower 

inflation rate! 

Sincerely, 

ad-wm-4-/ 
Charles W. Adams 

Georgetown, Ky. 
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